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Welcome to the NEW Bi-Monthly Alumni Connection! In our

continued goal to keep in touch with Denver Seminary Alumni all over the world, we

have updated this e-newsletter to be more streamlined and include unique content you

have asked for. Each Alumni Connection will contain an Update from the

President, Alumni Webinars/Updates/Events, Faculty Updates, and Campus

Updates/Events. 

Alumni Updates and Events

We want to know what is happening in YOUR lives ... your ministry, your family, and
anything else you would like to share! Send your updates to
alumni@denverseminary.edu (with pictures and the year you graduated/degree!)
and we will include you in our next Alumni Connection

Phoenix, Arizona Alumni Gathering - Join us Thursday, March 21, 11:30 - 1:00 pm in
Scottsdale, AZ for our next Alumni Gathering. Contact Jessica Henthorne at
jessica.henthorne@denverseminary.edu to RSVP. 

Los Angeles Alumni Gathering - We will be having an Alumni Gathering on Monday, April
29 in the Los Angeles area. SAVE THE DATE and be on the lookout for more details in the
next couple of weeks!

Alumni Webinars

The next webinar is scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 12 - 12:50 pm (MST) with Dr.
Heather Gingrich, Associate Professor of Counseling. She will be presenting on "Ministering
to Those Who Have Experienced Complex Trauma." The presentation will be based on her
new book, "Restoring the Shattered Self." Registration will begin March 20 - be on the
lookout for an email with more information on that date.

 

Faculty Updates

Dr. Ralph Cowell, Who served Denver Seminary for over 24 years as academic dean,
professor of missions and senior professor of world Christianity, died on Saturday,
February 2, 2013, at the age of 90. Read More >>

Dr. Danny Carroll, Distinguished Professor of Old Testament, was interviewed by the
Denver Post for the article "Colorado Evangelicals cite Bible as they Embrace Immigration
Reform."

Campus Events 

Passover Seder Dinner, hosted by the Messianic Judaism Program at Denver
Seminary, will be March 20 at 6:00 pm. Read More >>

Denver Seminary will be hosting the AAR-SBL-ASOR Rocky Mountain/Great
Plains Regional Conference, April 5- 6, 2013. For more information, visit the WEBSITE

View archives of previous
webinars and get information
on coming ones as well!

Alumni Resources

Alumni Webinars

Lifelong Learning
Credit

Library/Database
Access

Past Alumni
Connections 

Alumni Scholarship

Transcript Request

Faculty Blogs



Denver Seminary

303.761.2482  |  alumni@denverseminary.edu  |  www.DenverSeminary.edu

Facebook  |  Twitter

Click to view this email in a browser 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following
link: Unsubscribe

Denver Seminary
6399 S. Santa Fe. Blvd
Littleton, Colorado 80120
US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.


